Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2016 5:03 PM

To: ‘don.ashton@us.bureauveritas.com’; 'kevin.anderson@walgreens.com'

Subject: Response to Work Plan for Site Cleanup Program Case No. RO0003158, Walgreens

Sunol, 9494 Koopman Road, Sunol, CA 94586

Dear Mr. Anderson and Mr. Ashton:

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff has reviewed the case file for the above referenced
Site Cleanup Program (SCP) case, including the report entitled “Work Plan for Walgreens Diesel Spill Site Investigation,”
dated January 22, 2016 and submitted to ACDEH on April 8, 2016. The work plan proposes groundwater and soil
sampling to characterize the nature and extent of residual petroleum hydrocarbons at the site including further
investigation of the potential impacts of the spill on an irrigation well west of Pleasanton-Sunol Road.

So this case can move forward, ACDEH staff requests a meeting at our office with the consultant and Responsible Party
to further discuss the site and the work plan strategy. We have the following date and time frames available for this
meeting:

Thursday, July 28, 2016 between 9 am and 12 pm and between 1 pm and 5 pm
When choosing a time, please allow for one and a half to two hours.
If you have any questions, please call me at 510-567-6721 or send me an e-mail message at anne.jurek@acgov.org

Anne Jurek, M.S.

Professional Technical Specialist Il (Geology)

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH)
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721; Ext. 36721

anne.jurek@acgov.org




